§

City of Hampton

MEMORANDUM

TO: Ronnie Leggett, Director
U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development Community
Planning & Development Division Richmond Field Office

FROM: Wanda E. Rogers, Director W%D&'//

RE: Greater Virginia Homelessness Consortium
2016 Continuum of Care Submission

DATE: January 25, 2018

Please accept this correspondence as a correction to the Regional Housing
Crisis Hotline (Peninsula) FY16 (07/01/2017 - 06/30/2017) 2016 GVPHC
Coordinated Assessment Application; Number 30. SHP & SPC: HUD
Request and Leveraging Cash Match is (0) zero.

If there are 'any question, please contact me at (757) 727-1955 or
wrogers@hampton.gov or Felecia DeBrew at (757) 727-1812 or
Felecia.debrew@dss.virginia.gov.

Thank you.

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES
DIVISION OF SOCIAL SERVICES
1320 LASALLE AVENUE, HAMPTON, VIRGINIA 23669



